April 18, 1997

Robert D. Youngs Contractor
Santa Rosa, CA

Dear Bob:

A short note to tell you we are enjoying the deck/gazebo that you built for us. As usual, your
work in the planning, design and construction of the job for us is superb. We are very happy
with the result. Sure added a very nice finishing element to our garden.

We appreciate all the work that you have done for us the past several years which provided us
with greater enjoyment of our home and surroundings. Thank you again and again!!

With warm regards to you and your family,

D. & E R
Retired - Postal Executive / Union Administrative Assistant
Homeowners
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